
 

 

Mr Vincent Gaillard 
Director General 
SportAccord  
             
         Mr Jeff Webb 
         President 
         International Cheer Union 
        
         Lausanne, 4 June 2013 
 
Dear Mr Webb, 
 

Following the positive vote by the General Assembly on 31 May 2013 in Saint Petersburg, I 

would like to congratulate the International Cheer Union (ICU) on becoming the 109th Member 

of SportAccord. In accordance with article 6.a) of the SportAccord statutes, the ICU is 

recognised as the world governing body of Cheer and the authority on all matters related to 

this sport. 

We hope that you will become more familiar with the many benefits and services offered to 

Members in the coming months.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you require further information. We look forward to 

learning more about the particular needs of your organisation, which we hope will be the first 

step towards building a strong relationship with you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Vincent Gaillard 

    

 


